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From: GAACS [fstevens @gaacs.org]

Sent: Monday, February 21, 2011 9:26 AM

To: Cushing, Diane

Subject: Re: Green Apple Association of Christian Schools Inc.

Yes, the two are related. I called last week when doing the filing and was told to complete the filing first.
then submit an assignment of the trademark to the new name. But, yes we are related. I am just waiting
for the document number so I can mail in the trademark assignment form. I was told by a representative
from your office to do it this way because I could not file the assignment online.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter,

Freda

Freda Stevens, M.S.

Executive Director

Green Apple Association of Christian Schools

4431 SW 64th Avenue Suite 109

Davie, Florida 33314

Phone: 954.587.8877

Fax: 954.333.7019 or 954.680.9906

Email: fstevens@gaacs.org 0G0 1395537800

Website: www.gaacs.org

From: Cushing, Diane [mailto: DCushing@dos.state.fl. us]
Sent: Mconday, February 21, 2011 09:17°AM

To: FSTEVENS@GAACS.ORG

Subject: Green Apple Association of Christian Schools Inc.

I'm sorry after | got off the phone with you | discovered that we have a trademark on file by this name and it appears
that they are related. If they are can | get you to fax me a letter that | can put with this filing indicating it is the same
individuals. If { can’t get the letter we will have to say the name is not available.

Diane C. Cushing

Regulatory Specialist Il Supv.
(850) 245-6913

(850) 245-6804 (Fax)

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our stalf. The Florida Department of State values your feedback as a
customer. Kurt Browning, Florida Secretary of State, is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you.
Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey." Thank you in advance for your participation.

DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey




